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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Re: Reporting concerns using the School Gateway App 

From Wednesday 1st February 2023, we expanded the number of concerns we report using the School 
Gateway App. Much consideration was given to which concerns would be reported and we hope the 
information we’ve shared has allowed you to better support your son/daughter at home.  

We are always eager to improve the way we communicate with parents and carers, as such I’d be very 
grateful if you’d complete the short survey below to help us continue to improve the way in which we 
report concerns using the School Gateway App. The survey is designed to take no more than 5 minutes to 
complete and will close on Monday 13th March. 

https://tinyurl.com/repconsur260223  

May I take this opportunity to thank you in advance for your continued commitment to the school. 

Kind regards, 

Mr Seghiri 

 

mailto:sjhs@newport.gov.uk
http://www.sjhs.org.uk/
http://www.facebook.com/stjosephsnewport
https://tinyurl.com/repconsur260223

